
 

  

 

06 December 2023 
 
Dan Ford (Chair) 
Tasmanian Planning Commission 
Level 3, 144 Macquarie St 
Hobart Tas 7001 
tpc@planning.tas.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Ford, 

TasWater Response to Draft Amendment RZ-2022-05 

TasWater advises that water servicing to this area does not require major upgrades.  Future 
development applications shall be handled under the standard development process. 

We continue to work with the Council, associated stakeholders and interested parties regarding 
implementation of sewer servicing for this area. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Al Cole 
Senior Assessment Officer  
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